Tennis Committee Minutes

April 9, 2008

Members Present:  President Rodger Hollenbeck, VP Curt Juergens, Secretary Pat Hacker, Treasurer Lisa Hamilton, Newletter Editor Rich Meyers, Director Becky Maupin, and Director Cathy Klepser.  Also present is Cliff Hill, CA Board Director and Tennis Liaison.

The minutes from the March 19th meeting were read and approved as read.

Treasurer Lisa Hamilton gave the treasurer's report with a balance of $2162.93 on hand.

Old Business:  


Court warranty is still being discussed with Ron Wilson and Frazier Davis.


The Memorial Day Tourney was voted to be changed from Saturday, 


May 24th to Monday, May 26th, due to high school graduation.

New Business:   


CA Board Director Cliff Hill briefly addressed the tennis committee.  


He stated that the CA Board would like to be more open and proactive.  


Rodger thanked him for attending our meeting.


Rodger reported on the CA Planning meeting and informed us he 


would be attending a follow-up meeting.


Rich presented the newsletter draft for the Committee to review and edit.


Updating the website will continue to be Curt's responsibility this year.


A vote was passed to pay Tennis Pro Donna Austin and staff $150.00 


to provide drills for the Spring Party.


It was voted on to collect $250 from each tournament sponsor throughout the season.


Designing and selling fundraising T-shirts will be discussed at the next meeting.


Rodger announced that the ball machine is in the shack ready for use.

The next meeting will be held Wednesday, May 14, 2008, at 7:00 p.m. at the CA.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pat Hacker, Secretary

